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Newsletter February 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that you are all keeping well. Thank you all and to the children for your engagement on Seesaw. We 

very much appreciate it. We miss all seeing all the children and it is lovely to see them on our Zoom Assemblies 

on a Friday. 

School Reopening for SEN Pupils: The school has received notification that our Special ASD class will reopen 

on 22nd February 2021. We have received guidelines and will be working on those in the next week. We have 

not yet received any confirmation of a date for school reopening for mainstream pupils. We will inform you of 

any update as soon as we receive it. 

ICT Devices: We have distributed a number of devices for pupils during this time. We still have a small number 

of laptops and devices available to students. Please contact cushinstownprincipal@gmail.com for more 

information. 

Enrolments 2021: Applications for enrolments for the 2021/2022 school year are now open. Please contact 

the school office by email at cushinstownns@gmail.com or 051 428612 to request a form or alternatively you 

can access the enrolment form on our website www.cushinstownns.com under Enrolment 2021. Please 

complete the Enrolment Form and return to our school via email or post. 

Parent Teacher Meetings: Parent Teacher Meetings will take place by telephone from 8th-12th February 2021 
and 22nd-26th February. Parents will be contacted by their child’s/children’s teacher to organise a suitable time. 
 

Mid-Term Break-Our mid-term break will take place from 15th- 19th February 2021. We hope that 

everyone enjoys a well-deserved rest and hopefully we will get some nice weather to enjoy the 

outdoors. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Carol O’Reilly 

(Principal) 
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